
 

 

A meeting of the BIB Property Owners Association, Inc. Board of Directors was held on January 21, 

2018, via FreeConferenceCall online meeting.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:44 pm EST.  

 

Board members in attendance: 

     Ann McGregor  

     Susanne Jefferson  

     Sandi Smith  

     Jenny Lodes   

     Sue Waite 

 

The meeting minutes for December 21, 2017 were approved (Susanne/Sandi 5-0-0).  

 

Officers for the next year were unanimously elected as follows: 

 

     Ann McGregor - President  

     Susanne Jefferson - Vice President  

     Sandi Smith - Treasurer  

     Jenny Lodes - Secretary  

 

 

The next meeting was tentatively scheduled for February 15, 2018 at 10:00 am EST/9:00 am BZT.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:47 pm EST (Ann/Susanne 5-0-0).  


